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disclaimer:  These reports are at times summaries of content provided by the recipient, not always complete quoted material.

Pregnancy Aid of Snohomish County 
2913 W. Marine View Dr., PO Box 1317, Everett, WA 98206 
(425) 252-6444; www.pregnancyaidsc.org

The mission of Pregnancy Aid of Snohomish County is to provide 
immediate confidential help to any woman, married or unmarried, and her 
children, in the form of counseling, clothing, referrals, and decision making 
information with no strings attached and all at no charge.

With your help, Pregnancy Aid of Snohomish County was able to help 2343 individuals during 2012 and 
these individuals had approximately 5600 children that we supplied clothing, diapers, toys, book and 
household items for! We also supplied 161 new car seats (never used) for infants, toddlers or youth sized 
children and gave out 237 (new baby) layettes.

Also with your help, we were able to finance a new website and a more reliable email system. The website 
is funded for a three year period and it just went live last month (May, 2013). I would invite you to take a 
look and you can find it at, pregnancyaidsc.org.

For more information regarding the specific uses of the award, see attached report from
Pregnancy Aid of Snohomish County
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Dear Marilyn, 

 

Good Morning to you. 

 

Pregnancy Aid of Snohomish County was so very honored to receive your generous grant during your second quarter, 

2012, grant cycle.  I wanted to take this opportunity to, once again, thank you for supporting the work we do for all 

families within Snohomish County. I am also attaching some pictures (all individuals or parents/guardians have signed a 

release for these pictures) to better show case our work. 

 

With your help, Pregnancy Aid of Snohomish County was able to help 2343 individuals during 2012 and these individuals 

had approximately 5600 children that we supplied clothing, diapers, toys, book and household items for! We also 

supplied 161  new car seats (never used) for infants, toddlers or youth sized children and gave out 237 (new baby) 

layettes. 

 

Also with your help, we were able to finance a new website and a more reliable email system.  The website is funded for 

a three year period and it just went live last month (May, 2013).  I would invite you to take a look and you can find it at, 

pregnancyaidsc.org. 

 

We hired a part-time temporary office assistant and we were able to standardize our office and computer system and 

now it is very user friendly for our volunteers to utilize.  We had 6118 volunteer hours during 2012. 

 

We also have a painting project planned for the month of July when we have to close for a few days due to a parking lot 

renovation by our landlord.  A perfect opportunity to spruce up our area, with thanks to your grant. 

 

The report, pictures and thank you  I sent soon after receiving the grant did not seem enough to me and the Board of 

Directors, so we felt an update was needed! 

 

If I can provide any additional information to you, please do not hesitate to contact me at 425.252.6444 or email at 

executive.director@pregnancyaids.org. 

 

With the warmest of regards, 

 

 

 

Angelina Metcalf 

Executive Director, Pregnancy Aid of Snohomish County 


